
      W: www.canobolas-p.school                E: Canobolas-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au               P: 02 6365 3282              F: 02 6365 3146 

 

    

                                                   

 Canobolas Public School 

December 
 
13

th
 Presentation Night 7pm 

 Conservatorium 
17

th
  Year 6 morning tea 

Year 6 Dinner 
19

th
  Last Day T4 

 
January 2013 
29

th
 School Office open 

30
th

 Students Return 
 
 
April 
12

th
  Last Day Term 1 

Term 4: Week 9 – 5th December 2012 

Electrical Thank You 

Thank you Tim West for helping out with a generator last Thursday. The blackout 

along Canobolas Rd affected about 500 consumers. Fortunately the power was 

restored quickly.  

Library 

There will be stocktake of nonfiction materials on Tuesday of next week. Please 

check that there are no nonfiction school library books lurking on shelves at your 

place. 

Kindergarten 2013 

Thank you to Mich Dickson for co-ordinating morning tea and her team for being 

on hand to welcome parents with students starting Kindergarten next year. 

Presentation Night 

There is a note attached to this newsletter about arrangements for Presentation 

Night, Thursday of next week. For the evening event students will wear their 

summer uniforms. Boys will wear their ties as well! 

Year Six 

Yesterday the students from Y6 organised an “assembly”. It was loads of fun, well 

planned, and greatly appreciated. This is a group of students who will have a 

positive impact on their high school. Thank you Year 6. 

Movember 

The hairiness has gone thankfully! The whisker growers raised $474 for men’s 

health. Thankyou for supporting this cause (It’s still not too late to make a 

donation). Some of the men have been told they will be sponsored next year not to 

grow a moustache! 

Developing a team spirit 

Team sports help kids to learn that things don’t go their way all the time, and that 

they need to respect their peers.  They also help kids with resilience and how to 

respond to setbacks. 

Find out more: 

 http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/fitness/benefits-of-team-sports 

 

Drawing by Charlotte in Yr 4 - 

copy of 13
th

 Italian fresco. 

http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/fitness/benefits-of-team-sports
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CAKE DAY ROSTER REMINDERS 
  

  THIS WEEK THURS 6TH DEC 

MANSON     DICKSON     TYLOR     POLLACK-BENNETT 

 

NEXT WEEK THURS 13TH DEC 

HERBERT     HALL     LEATHERLAND     HARRISON 

 

Rostered persons need to provide 24 pieces so there is sufficient for all 

students who wish to make a 50c donation to our World Vision child. 

Please label your cakes/biscuits/slices with all ingredients due to 

possible allergies of students.  If you are not able to provide baked 

goodies for your allocated day please remember to swap with someone 

else or advise Melissa Caulfield on 6360 0141 no later than the 

Wednesday prior to your day.   

 

IMPORTANT NOTE DUE TO ALLERGIES - The School is NUT FREE and 

Meringues cannot be accepted THANK YOU!  

 
 

 

 

CPS VERY OWN COOK BOOKS FOR SALE @ SCHOOL 

OFFICE 

 

P&C CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 

 
Every Thursday: 
Cake Day 
 
 
 


